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$163 Million = $0? Something Isn’t Right. 
 

 
 

The sugar lobby would like you to believe that the U.S. sugar program operates at no cost to American 
taxpayers. In fact, the U.S. sugar program is anything but a “no cost” program.  
 
The facts: 

¥ The Congressional Budget Office’s January 2015 Baseline for Farm Programs forecasts the U.S. 
sugar program will cost taxpayers $163 million over the next 10 years.  
 

¥ The program cost almost a half billion dollars in 2000-2001, and in FY13 it cost taxpayers 
nearly $300 million. 
 

¥ The sugar program also costs consumers and businesses up to $3.5 billion annually in the form 
of a hidden tax. 
 

¥ While the sugar-producing industry receives government protections at taxpayers’ expense, 
America’s sugar-using manufacturers compete globally in a free enterprise system. 

 
¥ Despite numerous hearings and debate on all of the various aspects of the 2014 farm bill, the 

U.S. sugar program was the only commodity program not reformed in the bill.  
 
 

 
In a step toward much-needed reform, yesterday members of the Senate introduced the Sugar 
Reform Act of 2015 to update the costly, Depression-era U.S. sugar program. Learn more here. 

 
 

Only Congress can fix the U.S. sugar program. 
 

Learn more about the need to reform U.S. sugar policy at www.sugarreform.org. 
 

Connect with us on 
Facebook  | Twitter  | YouTube  | Flickr 

 
### 

 
The Coalition for Sugar Reform is an alliance of consumers, food and beverage manufacturers, trade advocates, environmental groups, taxpayer watchdog 

organizations, responsible government advocates, think tanks and other interests. Our objective is to reform the federal government’s intrusive, inefficient, 
restrictive and outdated sugar program – a decades-old subsidy that has repeatedly failed to provide adequate supplies of sugar to the U.S. market.  


